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USH Newsletter 

November 20, 2009

– Some events need telling as they come up. Please get this to as many people as possible.  This letter will be emailed and given primarily to members of United Self Help – People who show their faces at Support groups, Bridges Classes, and 4th Friday. 

Fourth Friday is this Week, Friday, November 27, Waikiki Community Center Auditorium, 7-9pm. Softball the next day!

Join us this Friday, November 27, from 7-9pm for our fourth Friday event in the Waikiki Community Center Auditorium, 277 Ohua Ave. Free Food, psychiatrist? and then we’ll play Bingo for prizes.  The next day , from 2-5pm is sofball, in the baseball park next to Nuuanu Y, with Pizza afterwards. And it’s all free. Come join us for the fun. 
Chief’s Roundtable, Nov 30,from Randy Hack: 

“The November’s Chiefs Round Table For Consumers  scheduled
for Monday November 30 1:30-3:00 PM in the Dept. Operations
Center promises to be lively.
Hope to see you all there. Mark your calendars, please.
            If you have any agenda items, please let Bill (586-4688) or me (586-4685) Know.
       We will be having a guest who will make a statement.”

Congratulations to addition of our New Board members! 

As a result of your votes submitted by 238 consumers at our Fourth Friday election and mail in ballots, we are proud to announce the addition of these new board members:  Oahu : Matte Davis 1, Alika Jennings McCallum 2,  and Toni Tengan 3; Kauai: Crystal Aguinaldo 4; Big Island: Geneva Twiggs 5; Maui: Patricia McGrath 6.  Congratulations to you all. We look forward to your enthusiasm and participation in  serving on the United Self Help Board and participating in its programs. The first meeting of the new board will be in January. Watch for notices.   

Free Wrap Training, every Tuesday, ….It started Nov 10 and continues for six Tuesdays, from 3:30---5 pm at Queen’s Outpatient, Nuuanu and Vineyard. Linda Takai, Albert Smith, and Bud will conduct a six week Wellness Recovery Action Plan Training starting every Tuesday, November 10 and for Six weeks. The nationally recognized program will help you with controlling mental illness and creating a wellness guide for each person.  It will be from 3-4:40 for the next six weeks. It is also a Support Group. Call if you want to join the next one. 
New Bridges Ed Classes start 1st Tues. in January  

Linda Takai and other facilitators will run the event from 3:30-5:30 and continue for ten weeks. Congratulations to the 25 graduates who earned their certificates, Thursday, January 15. We’re proud of you.     

Prison Grant- Bridges, Parolee mentoring coming 

A grant received to teach Bridges Education, then peer mentor parolees from the  Women’s Correctional Center, and Halawa Prison is still being processed.  Should be soon, but I’ve said that before.  Bridges graduates who are in support groups will be chosen for these paid, part time jobs.  A criminal record might even be a plus. 

Want to make a difference – help your fellow consumers by participating!
Want to make a difference--More important than a board member is a participant helping others share by being in a support group, participating in WRAP training, helping other members from support groups, Bridges Classes and those who attend event. It was a nice thank you for sharing with others and getting involved.  We have more than 600 members participating in support groups, Bridges Ed Classes, Fourth Friday, and softball. Come join us, and share. If we stick together, we can make a difference. But you have to participate.

Bud Bowles,

 Executive Director Telephone: 808-947-5558 Email: director @unitedselfhelp.org
